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Object : Belgium’s Contribution to the Central Emergency Response Fund 

2021-2022 - CERF / OCHA - 34.000.000 EUR - FF/2021/03 

Dear Sir, 

I have the pleasure to inform you that the Government of Belgium, through its Federal Public 

Service of Foreign Affairs – Directorate-General for Development Cooperation (DGD) has 

foreseen a contribution of 34.000.000 EUR for a two-year period (2021-2022) to the Central 

Emergency Response Fund (CERF), under the "Terms and Conditions of the Contribution" as 

stated in this letter. 

This contribution of 34.000.000 EUR will be paid in two installments as follows: 17.000.000 EUR 

in 2021 and 17.000.000 EUR in 2022. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Ministerial Decree awarding 34.000.000 EUR for a 2-year 

period (2021-2022), with an annual payment of 17.000.000 EUR. 
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